
 

 
 

 

Themes of the month 

- St. Patrick 
- Spring 
- Plantation 

================ 

Thank you Note: 

We would like to thank 

Maya and Luca’s as 

well Ariel and Rochelle 

for donating awesome 

books, toys and cultural 

dresses. Thanks a lot 

from the whole daycare 

family.  

================ 

Happy Birthday to: 
Claymar- Mar 7 
Aaron - Mar 8 
Nyaniang - Mar 9 
Shambhavi - Mar 10 
Solenne - Mar 21 
Jeffrey- Mar 24 

Dear parents and families, 

We understand that you may have 
questions about the Novel 
Coronavirus. We would like you to 
know that we are putting in place a 
number of proactive measures to 
protect the children and staff well-
being. 

Cleaning – Our Centre has been 
proactive in ordering additional 
supplies, anticipating the need for 
hand sanitizer, and increased use of 
hand soap and paper towels in 
support of handwashing. 

Handwashing - As always, the best 
precautions people can take is to 
wash hands, avoid touching your 
face, and cover your mouth if you 
cough to reduce the spread of 
germs. 

Symptoms for the novel coronavirus 
have included: 

 Fever 

 Cough 

 Difficulty breathing 

The virus is spread through close 
contact (within 2 meters) with an 
infected person. It is transmitted 
person-to-person by the inhalation 
of droplets from the infected 
persons cough or sneeze. Infants and 
children should stay home if they 
are sick. Parents should call their 
health care professionals if they 

have any concerns or if the child 
present the above mentioned 
symptoms. 

March is here! 

Welcome to the month of March, the 
days are now noticeably longer and 
brighter! 

We are happy to welcome new 
children and families in our center, 
thank you for being part of our big 
family. 

Reminder for Parents 

As we know this is season for new 
registration for 2020-21 educational 
calendar.  

Have you registered your children 
for kindergarten in your 
neighborhood community school?  

Activities 

During the month of March our 
children will explore nature more, 
they will go for neighborhood walks, 
play outside in the playground with 
snow, and make snowman, an igloo 
with the snow. They will also 
experience the melting snow.  

Children will be busy painting pots 
of gold for leprechaun, clover, 
shamrock, veggies and fruits,  

They will also plant seeds for the 
outside garden. They will water 
their plants and observe them 
growing 


